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From: Helen Webster
Sent: 29 November 2016 09:26
To: Planning
Subject: FW: NYM/2016/0404/FL - Hallcliffe, Thorpe Bank

Miss Helen Webster
Planning Officer, Development Management

North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage, Bondgate, Helmsley, YORK, Y062 5BP
t: 01439 772700 e: planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk w: www.northyorkmoors.org.uk

From: Virginia Ramsey

Sent: 29 November 2016 09:22

To: Helen Webster

Subject: Fw: NYM/2016/0404/FL - Hallcliffe, Thorpe Bank

Dear Helen, |
| [ 29 N0V g
| hope this answers your query? | / a0

Regards,
Virginia.

On Friday, 25 November 2016, 22:12, Clir. Jane Mortimer wrote:

Hi Virginia,

It isn't an objection but a suggestion after concern was raised by Dick Hoyle at the meeting that
the windows, although re-used from elsewhere, do not match the others facing onto Kingston
Field. |tend to agree that it might look better to have ones that match? Hope this helps.

Jane

ClIr Jane Mortimer
Fulinadalas \Ward.,

On 25 Nov 2016, at 12:35, Virginia Ramsey wrote:

Can you answer this for me Jane please? | will forward your reply.

Thank you,
Virginia




Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPad

Begin forwarded message:

On Friday, November 25, 2016, 12:04 pm, Helen Webster
<h.webster@northyorkmoors.org.uk> wrote:

Dear Virginia

Thank you for the recent Parish Council comments in relation to the
above (amended) application. | have previously raised the proposed
window design with the applicant’s agent and he has confirmed that
the intention is to re-use the existing windows in the gable elevation of
the property in the extension facing Kingston Field. The rationale being
to maintain as much original/historical fabric as possible.

In light of this, please can you confirm whether the Parish Council
comments constitute an objection to this part of the scheme.

Many thanks,
Helen

Miss Helen Webster ..
Planning Officer, Development Management :.\3_:5_7"!-

North York Moors National Park Authority

The Old Vicarage, Bondgate, Helmsley, YORK, Y062 5BP
t: 01439 772700

e: planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk

w: www.northyorkmoors.org.uk

Normal Working Hours:
Mon to Fri - 9:00am to 5pm

CONFIDENTIALITY: The contents of this message are the views of the
author, not necessarily the views of the North York Moors National
Park Authority. This is a private message intended for the named
addressee(s) only. Its contents may be confidential.

If you have received this message in error please reply to say so and
then delete the message. Any use, copying, disclosure or distribution
by anyone other than the addressee is forbidden.
www.northyorkmoors.org.uk

This emailihéé béen scanned for email related threats and delivered
safely by Mimecast.
For more information please visit http://www.mimecast.com

DISCLAIMER

This email (and any files transmitted with it) may contain confidential
or privileged information and is intended for the addressee only.

If you are not the intended recipient, please be aware that any
disclosure, copying, distribution or any action taken is prohibited
and may be unlawful - you should therefore return the email to the
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